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  Dear Jeremiah,

Please find the attached map showing what we are thinking.  We  are proposing 3 shared wells for to cover the
Timothy short plat and lots and lot G and H of the Wildcat Plat.  A new class B will be drilled in September to cover
lots A, B, C, D, E and F of Wildcat. This well will also cover lots C, D, and G of Tiger.  Tiger lots A, B , E and F
will be covered by will be covered by adding them to the Existing Mission View Class B well.  Let me know if you
have any questions.

Best regards,

Andy
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